MANAGING DIRECTOR NEWSLETTER

30 YEARS OF QUALITY PRIVATE EDUCATION



November 2023

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Audrey Hepburn once said, 'Nothing is impossible, the word itself says 'I'm Possible''. This is something that the Springbok team has recently showed the world. Nobody, apart from South Africans, believed that they would be able to win the Rugby World Cup for a fourth time, and yet they did. They made us all believe in South Africa and in ourselves again. They showed us that by working hard, standing together, and believing in ourselves we can move mountains. Keep in mind that a team is just as good as its coaches, support staff and fans. With just more than a month left of the 2023 school year we are delighted to say that we have completed the curriculum in all our subjects and that most of our learners are currently busy with their exams. I would like to extend my gratitude to our parents and staff for always being there for our learners. Without your coaching, support, and guidance none of our achievements would have been possible!

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all our learners all the best with their exams. You have worked extremely hard this year and sometimes under very difficult circumstances. The exam is but the last stretch of the year – don't give up and give it your all. Like J.K. Rowling once said: "Working hard is important, but there is something that matters even more; believing in yourself". Believe in yourself, but also be grateful for those that stand behind you, believe in you and support you. Be grateful for the opportunities and talents that you are given.

I would like to conclude with something Jeremy McGilvrey once said; "Life is the most difficult exam, many people fail because they try to copy others, not realising that everyone has a different question paper".

Yours sincepely, Dr B Fourier
MANAGING DIRECTOR AMBERFIELD COLLEGE

